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I oppose more restrictions that further limit farmers’ rights to the water necessary for 

food production.  Couching it as an environmental issue is disingenuous.  It won’t 

help anyone eat healthier food nor protect aquatic species we depend on.  Please 

stop this madness and support the working families of Oregon with useful legislation, 

rather than wasting taxpayer funds on special interests. 


